From: Jan Ross <jan.rae.ross@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 10:23 AM
To: Planning Commission
Subject: V-0014-2021

Planning Commission,

| am writing in response to V-0014-2021 that is on tonight's agenda. We are in favor of this variance, based on the assumption that the
structure will be close to the home, rather than the property line, thus will be both aesthetically pleasing and will not contribute to
increased noise levels in our neighborhood.

Thank you for the notification and ability to respond.

Jan and Mark Ross



